
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ms J Allen 
The Downs Primary School & Nursery 
The Hides 
Harlow 
Essex 
CM20 3RB 
 
Dear Ms Allen, 
 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that The Downs Primary School & Nursery has meet the 
criteria required to revalidate as a Foundation Healthy School. 
 
Congratulations on your Healthy School Status. We are currently developing a new way of 
delivering the awards due to the current pandemic.  We will be in touch as soon as possible to 
make arrangements. 
 
Please kindly pass these congratulations to all members of your school community.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Katie Polhill 
Essex Healthy Schools and Public Health Manager 
Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service 
 
 
 
An Electronic certificate is also attached you shall be presented with hard copy at the Awards 
Ceremony. 
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